
Charlotte Stagner 
 
As I remember, Wayne and Pauline came to Clay Center the same year I 
returned to Clay Center (the late 30's).  
 
There was some sort of teacher’s meeting that was held before school 
started and Wayne was there, and Pauline had come to provide the piano 
accompaniment.   
 
She had brought either Carol or C.L. with her, and played with the baby 
sitting on her lap.   
 
I remember thinking how capable she must be to do that! 

 
Happy birthday Pauline!   Fondly, Charlotte Stagner 


